
  QBC VIRTUAL MEETING  November 17, 2020 

La Trease Stevenson: Treasure

$15,561.53  


Dana Boddy: Senior Mom 
Senior day tomorrow at 9am. Need all forms submitted from players so 
that I can get to Mrs. Kramer first thing in the morning. Do not arrive before 
8:30. Park in student parking lot and go straight to the gym and check in. 
Mask are required for entire ceremony. Players will be lined up outside 
gym by weight room and will be lined up alphabetically to walk in. Will not 
do escorts due to the nature of social distancing. Only two people can be 
invited. Names will be on sheet with visitors pass. If name is not on list you 
will not be permitted to enter. 


Kathy Worley / Coach Rhett Summerford- We will leave on the bus 
shortly after the Senior activities. Players will not be permitted to leave 
with family. Make sure they bring everything needed for travel. Lunch will 
be provided by the QBC. We will leave at 11:00. Remote students will 
leave home after 1st period if possible. We need all remote students to the 
school by 10:30. Communicate with teacher to advise.  Food will be 
served between 10:30-11 prior to getting on bus. Will stop at Crestview 
rest area to stretch legs etc. Some Coaches will drive ahead to pick up 
food in Tallahassee. We will have a walk through at another rest area and 
eat the food. From there to the stadium. Keep in mind there is a time 
change. Tallahassee is on ET. So that’s an hour later than Pensacola. We 
will walk the field which is a turf field. If your child is planning on not riding 
the bus back I will need the Transportation form BEFORE Friday as it has 
to be approved by Friday. Players can only ride back with their parent. 
Form will be sent through Remind and also on the Schools website under 
athletic forms. Will feed players after the game. If your child is driving to 
school but is riding back with a parent you may not want to park in the 
gate as it will likely be locked for safety until the bus returns. Once we win 
the next game will be back in Pensacola. 

If you’re interested in being on the Board please reach out to Kathy Worley. 
All Board members have Seniors and will be vacating their positions. 
Coach Rhett can use the help of younger players parents. 


